From: registrar

To: Susi Ahlborn

Cc: Mona Habashy

Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 FW: Natural gas expansion is no climate solution for Ontario
Date: Friday, March 20, 2020 12:47:25 PM

From: shelley Sovoy -

Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 10:43 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Natural gas expansion is no climate solution for Ontario

To Ontario Energy Board,

I’m very upset to hear about the The Dawn-Parkway pipeline.

Increasing natural gas pipeline capacity does not square with Ontario’s environment plan
which relies on a significant decrease in natural gas emissions to meet its carbon pollution
reductions.

OEB reviews of energy projects need to consider alternatives like investments in energy
efficiency, conservation and renewable energy.

Please hold a fully transparent oral hearing, open to the public. The Enbridge Dawn-Parkway
pipeline proposal affects all people living in Ontario

Shelley Savoy
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